
Minutes of the U3A Vall del Pop General Assembly
Held on Thursday March 2nd 2023

Venue. Polivalent, Murla.
1.   Introduction
      1.1 Bob thanked the members for attending. He thanked all the volunteers for 
      helping to set up the venue, and help with running the meeting. He also    
      thanked Bill White for entertaining us at the beginning of the assembly
2. Bob make the First Call for the AGM starting after this assembly
 3. Minutes of the General Meeting held on 2nd February 2023

   The minutes were recorded as true and accurate.
   Proposed: Peter Sockett  Seconded. Sally Ellis.
3.  Matters Arising. None
4.  Correspondence.  None
5.  Committee reports
     Treasurer’s report. Roger submitted his report to the members. 
      Please find a copy attached.
      Membership Secretary. Membership now stands at 460, this included
     12 new members 84 still to renew. Barbara reminded members that she and her team     
      will be holding the final satelite meeting on Tuesday 14th March at Animo, at 11: 00.
     Groups Coordinator. Teresa had some excellent news for the members. 
      All groups’ information had been updated on the website.
      Great News in that we now have the Cinema Club Licence and after a meeting with   
       Lliber Town hall we should be able to start on 24th April. Christine Brazier will be the  
      Group Leader, but it would be nice to have a small group of helpers. Paul Corazzo will 
       be the Technical help.

           Dru Yoga group will be starting on Friday 10th March at Black Apple. 2€ a session  
           Please see website for more details.      
           Allotment Group. Sue Harvey, Group Leader, will be holding a meeting on Friday 5th 
            March at the Shack for any interested members. 
            The group needs at least 6 members for it to work. 
           TCET. Sonia read out a report which is attached.  Still places available for most trips.  
           Please speak to Sonia for details.
           Goodwill.  Paula, a member of the team, told the members how pleased the team was 
           to have representatives from the charities to talk to us today.
           She also reminded members that the next fund raiser will be Let’s Dance on March 10th

           at Can Tallarina and that evening a Magical Evening with Elvis and Tom Jones 
           Tribute Evening. Please see website for details. In April they have organised a Wine,    
           Cheese and Savoury Evening with entertainment from The Good Friends featuring      
           Pauline McGough 12€.
          AOB.  Bob then presented Ed Mac Donald with a card and gift for his 90th 
           Birthday whilst the assembly sang Happy Birthday.

    



The next General Assembly 4th May starting at 11:00 will be the
Coronation Party.

 Sandra asked asked if members could bring along a plate of food to share.  There   
  will of course be drinks and a number of items going on including a presentation
  and including a grand raffle.  We are organising a King’s Crown Competition … go get 
designing. Let’s make this time a time to remember.

PLEASE NOTE:
 NO GENERAL ASSEMBLY ON APRIL 6TH.

   
.


